
  

Year 3 Newsletter 
Friday 18th September 2020  

If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 
3K – Miss Keight – cjk57@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3P – Miss Pugh – la36@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3HK - Miss Kirby – hk116@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

This half term we will be learning about… 
English – The Magic Paintbrush 
Maths – Place Value, Addition and Subtraction (column method) 
R4L (Reading for Life) – The Iron Man by Ted Hughes 
Science – Light 
History – The Stone Age 
Art - Patterns 

Drop Off/ Collection –Thank you for all being so punctual with drop of and collections times. 
Drop off continues to be at 8.30am at the infant gate and collection continues to be 3.05pm 
from your child’s classroom.  
 
Hand-over Consent Forms – Thank you to those of you who have returned the hand-over 
consent forms. If you have still not done this please return them to your child’s class teacher 
ASAP. It is really important we have handover information for each child in our class.  
 
Art Homework– In our art lessons we are exploring patterns and would like the children to find 
some of the ways in which pattern is used at home. However, due to the restrictions placed on us 
by Covid-19, children will not be able to bring in examples. Therefore, if possible, could you 
please take photos of patterns you have found at home and email them to your class teacher 
(this is not compulsory homework).   
 
Homework – All children will now have a reading book to bring home, they should continue to 
read at home. Unfortunately, we don’t have the new quiz logins for the children so they’re still 
unable to quiz. We will however continue to change their books whenever they’re ready for a new 
one. Over the next couple of weeks, they will also receive their new Spelling Shed and My Maths 
logins. We are no longer using Mathletics and Spellodrome. More information will follow 
regarding our new online learning platforms. TTRS and Purple Mash logins will remain the 
same as their Year 2 logins so children can still practise their times tables online and ICT skills 
at home!  
 
PE – Please ensure your child has a hat, water bottle and sun cream for PE when the weather 
is hot. They can also wear shorts instead of tracksuits bottoms. Please also ensure your child’s 
PE kit is named (especially jumpers and sweatshirts which they may take off).  
3K and 3P - Tuesdays and Thursdays  
3HK - Mondays and Thursdays  

Have a lovely weekend, 
Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby 
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